
 
  
Tantallon North Area Civic Association  

  
April 4, 2025  

  
Dear Parent/Guardian:  
  
The Tantallon North Area Civic Association 2025 Scholarship 
announcement is attached. 
 
The 2025 scholarship(s) will be awarded to TNACA community member 
students who meet the outlined criteria and apply by the deadline date of 
May 9, 2025.  Awardee families must be current members of TNACA as 
of April 4, 2025.   
  
To apply, students should complete the attached Scholarship Application 
and return by email to Joyce Perkinson at Jperk315@aol.com no later than 
midnight FRIDAY, MAY 9, 2025.  Awardees will be notified by email, 
highlighted on the TNACA webpage, and invited to attend and be 
recognized at the TNACA May 27, 2025, in-person meeting at the District 
VII Police Station.    
  
Best wishes to each of our community students in their educational 
pursuits!  
             Sincerely,  
      TNACA Education Committee 
      Joyce Perkinson 
      Joyce Perkinson, Chairperson 
       
   


